## BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD TOWN HALL - PLANNING BOARD ROOM BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of March 27, 1969.

Members present: Michele S. Parisi, Chairman Gerard L. Daigle

Timothy J. Hannigan James E. Hart

The Chairman called the meeting to order at 8:00 P.M. Minutes of the previous meeting were approved as read by the secretary on a motion made by Daigle and (2) by Hannigan. Unanimous.

On a motion made by Hannigan and (2) by Hart, Gerard Daigle was unanimously named Vice-Chairman and Clerk of the Board.

The board agreed unanimously to delay the appointment of a Secretary until Beauregard could be present since he so requested.

Hannigan made a motion to give Mrs. Giard a leave of absence until such time as she feels she can return, up to a maximum of six months. Motion was (2) by Hart and was unanimous.

Notice was received for workshops from the Dept. of Community Affairs.

The proposal for Multi-Family Dwellings was reviewed by the board and copies will be made for the town meeting to help explain the surveys conducted by Herr Associates.

A discussion on lot lines was held with James Brennan. Parisi said the paragraph on Appurtenant Structures would apply to the point of discussion.

In connection with Bond Releases the board agreed that a stipulation should be made that the builder not be released from damage which may occur while constructing in the area.

Philip Herr attended and discussions held on Multi-Family Dwellings, Bond Releases, Tax Maps and Tax Revaluation and the Revamping of Rules and Regulations for the town.

Meeting was adjourned at 11:00 P.M.

APPROVED AS READ:

Respectfully submitted, Soan M. Giard, Secretary

Jen L Dayle Lindy Harry